
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 323 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE REGULATORY 

FRAMEWORK FOR CANNABIS IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 29 July 2024 

 

 



I am a medical cannabis patient who gets treatment through NSW Public health addiction services. 

This treatment has been working for me for the past two years in a way other treatments have not. 
I am able to care for myself without dealing with horrendous side effects I was getting from 
pharmaceuticals. 

If I lost access to this scheme I would need a lot more help and would likely need to sign up for 
NDIS. At this stage with cannabis treatment I can still function. 

I have spoken to many other patients in the same position as myself and the people are very afraid 
of losing this scheme. 

There does seem to be an issue with medical cannabis companies putting bad quality medicine on 
the market which does need addressing at some point. People need access to quality medication. 

Thank you for your time. 


